THE AUSTRALIAN VETERINARY ASSOCIATION LIMITED

ACN 008 522 852

23 February 2004

Dr T Lonsdale
Po Box 6096
Windsor Delivery Centre NSW 2756

Dear Dr Lonsdale

The AVA Board has received a recommendation to cancel your membership
of the Australian Veterinary Association from the NSW Division.

If you would like to have the opportunity to appear before the AVA Board prior
to their making a decision on this recommendation, then please be at AVA
House, 134-136 Hampden Road, Artarmon, on Tuesday 2 March 2004 at 11
am. As previously advised, you will not be permitted to have any legal
personnel or advisors accompany you to this meeting.

It would be appreciated if you would advise me if you will be accepting this
invitation no later than close of business on 1 March 2004, and would you
also sign the letter delivery confirmation receipt and return it to this office.

Yours sincerely

N

Y
Margaret Conley
Chief Executive Officer

134-136 Hampden Rd, Artarmon NSW 2064 | Telephone: (02) 9411 2733
PO Box 371 Artarmon NSW 1570 | Facsimile: (02) 9411 5089
Email: avahq@ava.com.au | Email: membership@ava.com.au
Web Address: www.ava.com.au



